



January 2014 Newsletter

Happy New Year To All!

Herndon & Associates would like to thank all of our clients who have shown their loyalty and continued confidence over the years. We are looking forward to 2014 and serving all of your current and growing needs into the future.

Herndon & Associates recently acquired a tool to assist in retrieving serial numbers from the tire pressure monitors (TPMs) on vehicles (see photo below). With this information, and our contacts at the various manufacturers, we can cross reference the data and obtain a vehicle identification number (VIN) in order to ascertain if the tires and wheels that are on a particular vehicle are original equipment. Furthermore, if a tire and wheel, or a stack of tires and wheels, at any given location require reading, this tool can retrieve the serial number even though they are not installed on a vehicle.

Herndon & Associates is also in the process of obtaining the General Motors (GM) key reader that will read GM Smart Keys and produce the VIN, key number, and mileage when the key was last used to start the vehicle, as well as additional information.

For additional information on the above tools, please do not hesitate to contact us at 800.961.2909 or info@herndon-assoc.com.

IN THIS ISSUE

Happy New Year to All!

QUICK LINKS

View our website! www.herndon-assoc.com!

CONTACT US

Corporate Office: 36135 Schoolcraft Livonia, Michigan 48150

Ontario Canada Office:



112 Crystal Beach Rd. RR#3 Harrow, Ontario NOR 1G0

Phone: (800) 961-2909 Fax: (734) 591-0140 info@herndon-assoc.com